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Blood of Christ  
 

Gift for all Time 
The main feast of the Eucharist is Holy Thursday. 

The Corpus Christi feast was originated partly to stress 
the joy of the Eucharist which might be somewhat lost in 
the more sombre Holy week.  While Holy Thursday also 
includes the washing of the feet, this feast is simply to 

commemorate the gift of Jesus in the Eucharist. 
The body and blood of Jesus is the life of the Lord, ‘given 
to us’. This gift is for all times. At scenes where Jesus feeds 

the people in the gospel, much is always left over. This              
is a sign of wanting to give his love for the life of the world 

for all time.  This live, to death and resurrection, is                             
commemorated in a real way at every Mass. 

When a priest or minister gives communion, we are 
aware of the special moment this is for so many people.              

It is a moment of asking for help in life, for peace of mind, 
for the presence of the Lord. At a time of illness or                     
bereavement we may recall the lift of grace when                            

communion was brought to us. On our side it is our                           
promise also to share the Lord in different ways of love in 

our own lives. 
 

Remember a time when receiving Communion 
bright you peace, joy or comfort. 

It is right and just O Lord to give you thanks 
for the gift of yourself in the Eucharist. 

 
Donal Neary SJ  

   MASS INTENTIONS 

Weekdays  
Mon. Tues. Thurs. Fri. at 10am                                     

No mass on Wednesday.               
Monday Bank Holidays at 11am 

Weekends                                   
Vigil Mass (Saturday) 5.30 PM 
Sunday: 10.00am & 12.30am  

All masses available online     

Confessions available after the 
5.30pm vigil mass in the side     

chapel & weekday mornings after 
mass - on request  

www.churchservices.tv/cabinteely 

 
 Saturday Vigil Jun 1st   —5.30pm 

Dr Nan Dunleavy & Dr Pearl                 
Dunleavy  —  Anniversaries  

Gerry Sharples—Rec Deceased  
 

Sunday Jun 2nd  —  10am                       

Maurice Dore — Anniversary  

 

Sunday Jun 2nd  —  12.30                      
Sandra McDonnell — Anniversary  

       Brendan Purcell—3rd Anniversary 
Maurice  Dore  —  Anniversary    

 Mairead Kennedy—Anniversary      
 

Recently Deceased                                        
Patrick Cunneen  

Robert Power  
Fr Billy {William} Farrell  

                                                                       

Bank Holiday Monday - 11am               
Thomas O’Malley —Rec. Deceased  

 
Tues - 10am  

Philip Ryan  - Anniversary  
 
 

Thurs 10am                                             
Special Intention  

 
 

Friday 10am 
First Friday  

Parish of St Brigid’s Cabinteely 

www.cabinteelyparish.ie   : email  info@cabinteelyparish.ie 

Fr. Donal Roche 086/8247132 donaljroche@gmail.com 

Fr Arthur O’Neill and Fr Tom O’Keeffe      

Child Safeguarding Representative— 01 -2858835                                         

Office/Sacristy  01 2858835.  Monday - Friday  9 - 1pm  

Registered Charity Number (RCN) 20016166 & CHY 7424  

http://www.churchservices.tv/cabinteely


 

 

AWARE offer a free weekly group for people  
in the community who may be struggling with         
depression, anxiety, bipolar disorder, & mood 
related conditions in Cabinteely. Details are 

on Aware.ie website. This group takes place 
in the Ash Room, St Brigid’s Pastoral Centre, 

Johnstown Road, Cabinteely, D18YP96. 
  

Times: Every Wednesday at 7pm.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 
Sincere thanks to all who contribute so         
generously and regularly to our parish          
collections. The two collections during              
Mass go to the central administration of                 
the diocese. The First Collection [plus dues] 
is used to pay the priest’s salaries, both          
working & retired. The second collection 
(Share) pays for the services provided by          
the diocese and is used to support parishes 
that are struggling financially. If you want to 
support the parish at local level, you can use 
the weekly envelopes or pay by standing        
order (details in parish office). If you would 
like to make a donation by credit or debit 
card, simply scan the QR code here using 
the camera on your phone, and it will take 
you to our secure online donations page, 
where you can enter your card details.   

Second Collection  

First Collection  

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT                                         
The Irish Hospice Foundation provides a 

free Bereavement Support Line. This               
National Freephone Service is available 
from 10am to 1pm, Mon to Fri, by calling 

1800 807077.  Visit 
www.hospicefoundation.ie for more info 

Anam Cara South Dublin, the organisation that supports 
bereaved parents, is holding it's monthly Parent Evening for 
bereaved parents on Monday 10th June at 7:15pm in the 
Maldron Hotel, Whitestown Way, Tallaght. This event is free 
and open to all bereaved parents regardless of the age your 
child died, the circumstances of their death, or whether their 

death was recent or not.  

 

Living Well is a free group programme for adults living with 
any long-term or chronic condition. It takes place over 6 weekly 

workshops (6 x 2.5 hours) – either online or in-person. It is         
delivered by trained leaders, most of whom are also living with  

a long-term health condition, New session starts 10th June 
2024. To book your place contact Triona McNamee.  Phone: 

087 405 3880. Email: LivingWellCHEast@hse.ie or visit 
www.hse.ie/LivingWell 

Fund Raising Plant Sale 
A Fundraising Plant Sale in aid of Shankill Day 
Care for the Elderly will be held from 10 am. to 
1pm. on Saturday  June 8

th
  in the Shankill Day 

Care Centre  Lower Road, Shankill . All plant 
donations would be appreciated-garden plants, 

houseplants, fruit/vegetables, annuals,                 
perennials - in fact anything with a leaf!              
Contact 087-2747471 if you can help. 

Congratulations to our own Fr Donal 
Roche on his ordination as Auxiliary 

Bishop of Dublin at Saint Andrew's, 
Westland Row. 26th May 2024.                     
Also in this picture is Archbishop            
Dermot Farrell and Bishop Paul                 

Dempsey who was also welcomed          
into the diocese as an Auxiliary                 

Bishop of Dublin.  

NEWMAN UNIVERSITY CHURCH                             
To celebrate the end of a year of liturgies and 
music, our choir is having a summer concert 

with all our favourite songs from the year. 
“Heart Speaks to Heart” will be Friday, June 
7th at 7pm in Newman University Church St. 
Stephens Green. D2. In lieu of an admission 
fee there will be donations for Pieta House 

Sallynoggin Parish - 40 Hour Vigil - 7th//8th June.                                 
In honour of the Feasts of the Sacred Heart of Jesus and the           

Immaculate Heart of Mary.  You are invited to sign up for an hour or 
drop in to spend time with the Blessed Sacrament. To pledge an 

hour contact the parish office by email: sallynogginpar-
ish@gmail.com or phone/text Mairead 085 8617884, Jackie 086 
8958953, Niamh 087 2735523 or Jo 086 245 4488. Car parking 

and refreshments available. 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament after 10am mass until 
4pm on Mondays and 7-8pm on Thursdays in Church of the               

Assumption, Dalkey.  

Our local conference of St. Vincent de Paul will hold their 
usual monthly Collection at all masses NEXT weekend, 

[the 8th/9th of June).  The team would like to sincerely 
thank all those who support us regularly. It is very much 

appreciated by those in need of help.  

Pallottine Pilgrimage to Lourdes. 22nd—26th Sept. 2024 
€695 pps. Single Room Supplement €160.  Accompanied by           

Spiritual Director.  For more info contact Jackie in St. Anne’s Parish 
282 2277or email stanneschildsafeguarding@yahoo.com 


